Saviour Lutheran School

Christmas Fundraising for Hong Kong Saviour Lutheran Church

(Circular No.: E086/2022-2023)

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Hong Kong Saviour Lutheran Church, which is located next to the school, has shared a close and pleasant relationship with the school. Over the years, the Church has helped the growth and development of the school with donations dedicated towards various school activities and purchases. The Church has also generously lent its venue for various school celebrations and mass. Members of the Church also hold summer camps and fellowship meetings regularly for students and alumni. Teachers and students have always benefitted from the generosity of the Church.

To celebrate the joyous arrival of Christmas, the school sincerely calls for your generous donation to Saviour Lutheran Church to thank them for their support. Parents are welcome to donate any amount voluntarily. Parents who are interested in donating shall return the attached reply slip together with donations to class teachers on or before 16th December (Friday) (Donors who would like to donate in cheque, please make the cheque payable to "Hong Kong Saviour Lutheran Congregation Limited"). The school will collect donations on behalf of the Church. All donations will be transferred to Saviour Lutheran Church. Receipts will be issued for dontations over 100HKD for tax deduction. Thank you and we wish you a happy Christmas.



Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal

%		9 th December, 2022
	Reply Slip (C	ircular No.: E086/2022-2023, please return to general office)
	Limited" and will donate He	to "Hong Kong Saviour Lutheran Congregation ong Kong Dollars in (\square cash \square cheque: payable gation Limited"). For donations over 100HKD, reipt:
	I will not partake in the Christmas donation to "Hong Kong Saviour Lutheran Congregation Limited".	
Student's name:		Parent's name:
Class:		Parent's signature:
		Date:

^{**}Please \checkmark the appropriate \square .